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Hello and happy spring! 
   
This report reflects Jan 1 – March 31, 2025 data. 
 
We are just getting started and have yet to get into our operational season, but you’ll see that we have 
a significant deficit. Once we start having some sales and fundraising our accounts will improve.  It is 
unlikely, however, that we will receive the grant income we were hoping for given the current fiscal 
climate.   
 
You can see the details for the first quarter of the year in the following statements:  
  • Financial Position Summary 
  • Statement of Activity Comparison to Previous Year 
  • Budget vs Actuals

Additional financial information can be seen in the Outlet report.   
Thank you for your review.  Please do not hesitate to ask questions, if you have them.     
 
   Respectfully submitted,       
Liesl Schernthanner 
SIHA Treasurer, 4/11/25  



 



 



 
  



 

 


